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Our Learning 

Maths 

P6b have been learning about lots of different types of numbers including square 

and cube numbers. We have been doing lots of work with multi step problems 

that include addition and subtraction. When we finish our worksheets we play 

times tables games and activities. One of our favourite games is times tables 

bingo because it gives us a chance to get extra house points. 

Literacy 

In literacy our class has been working on different genres of writing. At the 

moment we are writing expositions. In our language jotters we do our SRA 

comprehension and when we complete five SRA’s we move up a level and get five 

house points. Every other Thursday we see our reading buddies and we help them 

with common words, reading and pronunciation.   

H & W 

In health and wellbeing we have been learning about how to keep ourselves safe 

by learning personal safety strategies. In PE we have been playing Handball with 

MR Ferguson. Our class have been doing daily mile plus we went to a wee forest 

activity and learnt how a tree works.  

 

Next up-  

As a class we have been working hard daily on the school show. MR Casey 

from West Calder High School has been giving us tips on our acting skills 

and helping us show our emotions. Mr Wood and Mrs Davidson are teaching 

some people bike ability skills next term and skiing is starting soon. 
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Easter messages- 

For the Easter fair we are taking care of a stall called Easter pairs and 

the rules are quite simple: first of all there are cards laid out on a table 

you pick a card out of the deck that someone will be holding. There will be 

prizes on some of the cards that are laid out & if you pick out a card that 

has a prize on it you win that prize. If you pick an Ace you win a big prize. 
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